
BALLYBUNION PARISH NEWSLETTER                                                         Parish Office: entrance via Presbytery                         
Fr.  Sean Hanafin P.P.   068 27102/0878341083                                  Monday, Wednesday and Friday: 10a.m. to 1p.m.    
Phone: 068 27102                                                                                           Contact Geraldine: 068 27102        
E-Mail: ballybunion@dioceseofkerry.ie                                                    ST. JOHN’S CHURCH IS FITTED WITH LOOP SYSTEM  
 

Saturday 13th April 7 p.m.: Mike Joe Aherne, John and Tom Cooke  PRIEST ON DUTY ON SUNDAY 14th April:  Fr. Brendan Carmody Moyvane: 087 9601549  

Sunday 14th April: 11.30 a.m.: Jimmy Brosnan, Dan Joe, Eamonn and Christina Leahy, Rebecca McCarthy, Paddy Nagle, Lydia Wood, John Shanahan and Deceased Members of Shanahan Gullane 

 Maureen Breen Gullane, Special Intention                              PARISH OFFICE: open Monday, Wednesday and Friday: 10 to 1p.m.  

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SOULS OF: Marie McEnery Dromin, Frank Murphy Sandhill Park and Kathleen Daly nee Cooke Listowel and Ahafona whose funerals took place during the week. 

DIOCESAN COLLECTION FOR Peter’s Pence will be taken up as a second collection at all Masses next weekend 20/21st April.  

ANNIVERSARIES: Jimmy Brosnan, Dan Joe, Eamonn and Christina Leahy, Rebecca McCarthy, Paddy Nagle, Lydia Wood, John Shanahan and Deceased Members of Shanahan Gullane, Seamus Moran, 

Maureen Breen Gullane, Mike Joe Aherne, John and Tom Cooke, Ned and Mary Murphy, Jeremiah Murphy, Seamus Bennett (1st Anniversary), Christopher Walsh, Special Intention,  

Mick Fitzgibbon and deceased members of the Fitzgibbon family Gortnaskehy 

RECOVERY HAVEN CANCER THRIVE AND SURVIVE PROGRAMME:6-week course designed to help participants transition from active treatment to living beyond cancer.  Begins 23rd April.  Contact: 0667192122 

AIB COMMUNITY EVENT: Banking made easy Tuesday 23rd April at 6 p.m. in Listowel Branch.  Presentation from an Garda on financial safety on line.  All welcome. 

PARISH SAFEGUARDING AUDIT: The Diocesan Safeguarding |Committee would like to thank all Parish Safeguarding Representatives, Priests and Parish Secretaries for taking time to  

complete the annual safeguarding audit.  The results from the audit are included in the most recent safeguarding newsletter which is available on the diocesan website.  It is particularly  

encouraging to see the increased number of youth-based ministries that are back up and running across the diocese.  A special thank you to all involved in establishing these ministries. 

PILGRIMAGE TO MEDJUGORE:10th October ex Dublin. 849 Euro pp Sharing/1024 Euro Single room.  Hotel Leone half board seven nights. Deposit 300 nonrefundable. Contact: 0871013804 

ENVELOPES: weekly envelopes can be handed into the Parish Office or payment can be made by electronic bank transfer to Account: Ballybunion Church IBAN IE66BOFI90578228898502  

Monday 15th April 10 a.m.: Months Mind: Mary Pat Lawlor (daughter of the late Patrick Lawlor, late of Trippol and Arizona) Wednesday 17th April 10 a.m.: Special Intention 

Friday 19th April 10 a.m.: Jack Walsh Doon Road Saturday 20th April: 7 p.m.:  Nora Toomey (Months Mind),  Noreen Connolly (1st Anniversary) 

Sunday 21st April: 11.30 a.m.:  John, Margaret and Marie Costello,  Margaret Cregan and Breda Cregan, 


